
REMEMBERING

Lind Boddaert
August 19, 1943 - March 8, 2009

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.
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Tribute from wendy geddes

Relation: friend

I have known Lind for over 10 years and it has been such a joy to know her. She excuded a warmth

and genuineness that I so appreciated. I looked forward to seeing all her new art endeavors and each

was full of surprise and thoughfulness. We used to have a ritual of meeting for coffee around birthday

times. I enjoyed our times together and especially enjoyed Lind and Ed coming for a visit to Gabriola.

I will truly miss Lind and hope to cross paths again as she was a very special person and wonderful 

friend.
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Tribute from Kathy Green

Relation: Portrait painter of my 3 children

Lind painted portraits of my 3 children when each reached the age of 7 - the first being in the Yorkdale

store in 1973. They still hang in my living room today - I just love them. My daughter-in-law asked

about Lind and I did an online search and read the sad news of her passing. I remember her as being



such a lovely warm lady. I was so very sorry to hear the news. She will live on and be remembered in

her magnificent work. I send my deepest sympathy on your loss.
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